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Internship Opportunities
with the Seminole Tribe of Florida

Thursday, September 24, 2015 | 3 PM - 5:30 PM | FIU Modesto A. Maidique Campus |

Steven J. Green School of International and Public Affairs Building

Meet with Seminole Tribe representatives in the Green School building first floor foyer, Thursday,
September 24 from 3:00 to 4:30, and in a meeting of the FIU student club, the Global Indigenous
Group from 4:30 to 5:30 in the Green School building first floor Café area.

The Seminole Tribe of Florida’s Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) internship program
welcomes students and recent graduates who wish to broaden their education and professional
experience by working and learning about the preservation of the Seminole Tribe’s cultural
resources, tribal sovereignty, and the implementation of the Native American Graves Protection and
Repatriation Act. The THPO, which is located on the Big Cypress Seminole Indian Reservation, works
to preserve Seminole historic and archaeological sites and can provide interns with a unique
opportunity to participate in the development and expansion of services and programs for the Tribal
community. Applicants should have an interest in History, Law, Public Administration, Education,
Anthropology, Archaeology, Native American Studies, Global Indigenous Studies, Museum Studies or
a related subject.

For more information, call 305-348-2247 or visit: http://indigenous.fiu.edu/resources/
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